
Study Abroad Prep for 
Students of Color 
UMBC Alumni Nia Hampton 

will discuss what traveling 

internationally as a POC 

student is like. 

 

 

Wednesday 9/05/2018
4:00pm-6:00pm
Commons 329

Nia will discuss her own experience, practical 

and political issues that can occur 

while traveling internationally as a 

person of color.

/umbcstudyabroad

@umbcstudyabroad

@umbcstudyabroad


